
 

 
 

 

 

January 19, 2017 

 

To:  NHTSA 

  Via the Portal 

 

From:  FCA US LLC 

 

Re:  Safety Follow-Up Notification 

 

During the month of January 2017, FCA US LLC mailed safety follow-up 

recall notifications to the owners of incomplete vehicles involved in the 

following recalls: 

 

FCA US LLC #  NHTSA #  Mail Start Date 

 

S29   16E-039  1/13/2017 

S39   16V-284  1/13/2017 

S37   16V-300  1/16/2017 

S38   16V-287  1/16/2017 


